TELEGRAMS : FREEBOARDS, CALCUTTA 22-6182

TELEPHONE : { 226183

Lloyd’s Register of Shipping.

1 EATRLIE PLAGCE

Calcutta-1,_7th February, 1966.
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Dear Sir,

"APJ AMBAR"

With reference to your letter dated 19th January,
1966 the owners state that the Main Boiler Survey has
been advanced at Cochin last week and will be completed
on vessel's arrival in Calcutta in a few days time.

The screwshaft survey will be carried out at
Bombay in the first week of March 1966,

Yours faithfully,
for The Surveyors

The Secretary,
London.

c.Cc, Bombay
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